
 
555 West Monroe Street, 5th Floor Chicago, Illinois 60661 ∙ (888) 473-4858 ∙ TTY (866) 325-4949  

320 West Washington Street, 3rd Floor Springfield, Illinois 62786 ∙ (888) 473-4858 ∙ TTY (866) 325-4949  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: Private Detective, Private Alarm, Private Security, Fingerprint Vendor and Locksmith Board 
 

Edward Bonifas, Chairman          
David Pack, Vice-Chair          
Dean Gluth Member                    
Scott Penny, Member                            

Tony Majka, Member 
George Verden, Member 
James Taff, Member 
Anne Gruber, Member 

               Anthony Calderone, Member    Aimee Lipkis, Public Member            
 Raymond Palys, Member 
 
 
From: Lori Heyen, Board Liaison 
 Division of Professional Regulation 
 
 
Date: April 2, 2025 
 
 
RE: BOARD MEETING – April 8th, 2025 
 

The Illinois Private Detective, Private Alarm, Private Security, Fingerprint Vendor and Locksmith Board 
meeting scheduled for April 8th, 2025, has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   Contact Information: 217-524-1981 or lori.heyen@illinois.gov 
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